
LATIN NIGHT at TEGSA on Jan 25, 2019 

            by    Delphine Gonsalves 

 

The  Master of Ceremonies for the evening was Godfrey Cunningham 

who welcomed the new members of the Club Mr & Mrs. Simmons. 

Mr. Goomar led the grace before dinner and put us all in a very grateful mood. 

We are fortunate to have associations like TEGSA where we can attend and 

have a great time.  We should be really thankful for these blessings and also say 

a special prayer to the committee members who put tireless  efforts in making 

these  events enjoyable. 

The attendance for this Event was overwhelming. 

Thanks to the creativity or out of the box ideas of the very hardworking committee of TEGSA. 

The event was very successful and enjoyed by all, the crowning glory being, the Professional  

Dance  Instructor Maria who led us through the steps of Latin Dances like Kumbaya, 

Merange, Bachata, and Salsa.  As Goans love to dance, everyone had fun trying to  

follow her. Indeed, it was a good workout to digest the Mexican themed dinner with Tacos 

Burritos, rice and a very tasty cake that was enjoyed by all with sumptuous toppings customized 

 according to individual taste provided by Gavin De Mello. 

The hot music was fantastic by DJ Francis Xavier Dias who tried his best to oblige all. 

The Emcee was patient during our BINGO session and ran by the members to increase the price of Bingo   

tickets to promote better prizes.  This was agreed to by the members.  The pricing on the bingo is $5 for one  

set (which includes 2 cards) instead of $4.   

All in all it was time well spent. 

Cheers to the TEGSA committee members.  We did miss the President, Ms. Faye Swift who 

was  indisposed at the last moment. 

 

 


